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Uniting collectors

President’s Message

Welcome to the February issue of the E-Gobrecht. The Punxsutawney;,
Pennsylvania groundhog tells us that six more weeks of winter are coming, so this might
be a good time to pull out a few coins and examine them more carefully?

Identify what you like, what you don’t like, and adjust your collecting strategy accordingly.
As my regular column this month relates, playing at the top end of the market is no sure
path to success. Rather, the secret is to stay in your lane and learn as much as you can
about your specific corner of the market.

Reminder: Please remember to pay your 2025 LSCC dues if you have not yet done so,
at Isccweb.org. Vote for your favorite articles in The Gobrecht Journals for 2024 also

while you are atit.  ...LenwAugsburger

www.BrianGreerRareCoins.com




